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          St Mary’s Primary School

70 Colebrooke Road,

Fivemiletown,

Co. Tyrone.

BT75 0SA

Phone:    028 895 21315
Fax:         028 895 21315
E-mail:    akeown242@c2kni.net

Monday-  P5 -7 Library

              PTFA Meeting 8pm

Tuesday-  P1 -4: PE
             P5 -7: PE
             Tin whistle

             After-school sports club 3:15 – 4:15pm

Wednesday- Mass at 10am
                Library for P1 -4

                Irish for P5-7

Thursday – P1 -4: PE

                P5 -7: PE
We will be having our ‘Beginning of School Year’ Mass on Wednesday morning at 10:00am in the school. All parents and family are welcome to join us. This will also be an opportunity to mark Mrs Mc Cann’s service to our school over the years and we are looking forward to it.
We have the first PTFA meeting of the year tonight at 8pm. On the back of the newsletter, you can find details of the fundraising by the PTFA last year and how money was spent to benefit the school and the children. We encourage everyone to come along and support our school.
We had a great day last Tuesday celebrating the ‘Roald Dahl 100’, with a visit to the library and participating in an online show. Photos are on our website. Anyone who is not a member of the library can get forms at the blackboard in the front hall of the school.
Our after-schools sports club with Miss Mc Rory for Primary 4 – Primary 7 starts on Tuesday for 6 weeks. If you would like your child to stay for it, please send £6 to school.

We are starting back at our tin whistle lessons for P3-7 on a Tuesday morning. It will run for ten weeks, at a cost of £10. Please send this to school in a marked envelope.
We are delighted to receive Irish tuition for P5-7 again this year, starting back on Wednesday. This is a funded scheme through the Mid-Ulster Council and there is no charge for it.
We have received lots of bottle tops which will be used for an Art project. We have enough green and blue tops but please continue to send any other colours which you may have. 
We plan to participate in the John James Mc Dermott Feis in Lisnaskea this year. We will work on the poetry and the art in school with all children and parents can then decide if they which for their child to be entered for the feis itself nearer to the time. This is a great way of building confidence and I encourage children to take these opportunities.

We have been so impressed at how well the children have settled back into school and how easily they have coped with routines. Please feel free to contact the school if you have concerns or queries about your child and we will always do our best to work with you on these. The children are at the heart of all we do here in St. Mary’s.
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OUR success s doing OUR best!

